
Mix Nuts Roasted

This is a scrumptious blend of the best of Australian and imported nuts. The
premium Cashews, Brazil nuts, Almonds, Hazelnuts, Macadamias and Pecans in
this combo have a deliciously lightly roasted, nutty aroma and flavour. Dry
roasted without oil; all these nuts are non GMO, and the mix has no added
salt or artificial preservatives. Ready to enjoy as is, this nut mix is great
added to dried fruit; in sweet and savoury recipes; and home-baked breads and
treats. Moreish dry roasted nuts are also suitable for making fresh nut
butter. Or fill up a reusable jar as a yummy gift for someone special.

NUTRITION INFORMATION  
 
Serving size:                                           20 g

 
Average Quantity
 
Per Serving

Average Quantity
 
Per 100 g

Energy
 
Protein

1427  kJ
 
7.5 g

2854 kJ
 
15.0 g

Fat, total
 
– saturated
Carbohydrates
– sugars

31.55 g
 
5.85 g
7.75 g
1.65 g

63.1 g
 
11.7 g
15.5 g
3.3 g

Sodium 8.0 mg 16.0 mg
How to Use:

https://store.thesourcebulkfoods.com.sg/product/nut-mix-roasted/


Snack on this Dry Roasted Nut Mix anytime you’re peckish for a natural taste
sensation, or create trail mixes combining dried fruit and seeds with nuts.
Mixed nuts can be roughly chopped and added to muesli; smoothies; acai bowls;
and oat or quinoa porridge. Roasted mixed nuts can also be ground for
scrumptious fresh nut butter.

For a little variety everyone will love, add some coconut flakes or a few
cacao nibs before blending. Sprinkle chopped nut mix over salads, stir-fries
and hot pots. Delicious in sweet or savoury dishes, and in home-baked fruit &
nut loaves, muffins, cakes and biscuits.

Great to have in the pantry, convenient Dry Roasted Raw Nuts are also
wonderful when entertaining; beside a cheese and fruit board; or pop some in
a reusable jar as a delightful gift.

Ingredients:

Dry Roasted Cashew nuts, Brazil nuts, Almonds, Hazelnuts, Macadamia nuts,
Pecan nuts.

Preservative Free, Non GMO, No Added Sugar. Paleo.

Allergens:

This product contains Tree Nuts. This product may contain traces of other
Allergens.

Storage:

Store in an air tight container in a cool, dry place, away from direct
sunlight. Refrigeration recommended in warm climates.

Shelf Life:

Up to 12 months when stored as above. See Best Before date.


